## **Nicky Steele**

From: Lloyd, Natalie <Natalie.Lloyd@warwick.ac.uk>

**Sent:** 31 January 2020 10:37

To: Nicky Steele

**Subject:** Thank you from the University of Warwick

Dear Bim and Pardeep (c/o Nicky),

Thank you very much for your gift of £10,000, received to support our student wellbeing programme at the University of Warwick. Your generosity is gratefully appreciated by the Warwick's Mental Health team, the University and of course the students that the Wellbeing at Warwick programme exists to help and support. Your gift has supported the programme to develop a suite of information and awareness raising resources to ensure visibility to the new service, and therefore greater accessibility to reach more students in need of assistance. The next phase will see a complete refresh of the Website and online self-help materials available for students. This will particularly assist those individuals who find it most difficult to seek help, providing them with a means to safely access support.

It would be lovely to welcome you back to Warwick to visit Hannah Friend and her team and to find out more about you and what supporting Warwick means to you, so please do let me know if this would be something I could arrange for you. Alternatively, if you would like to hear more about our student support programme and its developing strategy as part of Warwick 2030, I could come to meet you, at your convenience, in London if that would be easier. Do you have any time over the next couple of months? If the latter is easier than a trip to Warwick, I am regularly in London so can fit flexibly around your diary.

I look forward to having the opportunity to meet and to continuing to share with you updates on the difference you are making through your generosity.

With thanks and best wishes, Natalie.

## **Natalie Lloyd**

Deputy Director of Development (Philanthropy)

University House | Kirby Corner Road | CV4 8UW | Coventry | UK | Meet the team | Find us on the interactive map

e Natalie.Lloyd@warwick.ac.uk | t 02476 150123 m 07824086931



## **Data Protection**

The University of Warwick is committed to protecting your personal information and being transparent about how we use it. As part of our work, we process and store personal information about our students, staff, alumni, donors and potential supporters, in accordance with our responsibilities under Data Protection Legislation, including GDPR. We will use your details for alumni engagement and fundraising purposes, and to keep in touch with you by email, post and phone. You can unsubscribe from our emails at any time or contact us to update your details by emailing <a href="mailto:dataservices@warwick.ac.uk">dataservices@warwick.ac.uk</a> or visiting <a href="mailto:www.warwickgrad.net">www.warwickgrad.net</a>. Please read our full privacy notice at <a href="https://warwick.ac.uk/alumni/privacynotice01">https://warwick.ac.uk/alumni/privacynotice01</a>

The contents of this email and any attachments are the property of the University of Warwick and are intended solely for the named recipient(s). The contents may be confidential and should not be communicated to anyone else without our express consent. If you have received this message in error please notify the sender and delete it from your system.